
May 13, 2022
NOTICE TO DOWNTOWNERSNOTICE TO DOWNTOWNERS

CLOSURE OF SECTION/PHASE CCLOSURE OF SECTION/PHASE C

•  The closure of Phase C, from E 2nd Ave to E 1st Ave, will start on Monday, May 16, 2022.
•  No vehicular traffi  c (or onstreet parking) will be allowed in the area.
•  The contractor will begin installing the construction fencing at that time.
•  Sidewalks will remain open to pedestrians and acess to all businesses will be maintained 
   during normal hours of operation. 
• For any additional information, please contact the Project Information Offi  cer, Wanda Mendez, 
  at either mendez@miamidda.com or (786) 285-9407

PHASE C CLOSURE
STARTING 05/16/2022


